

Enriching Lives Through Quality Learning For All

Kathryn Germani, Principal Carrie Stilphen, Assistant Principal

240 Ocean Street

South Portland, ME 04106

Phone: 799-7386 Fax: 767-7731

Email: germanka@spsd.org

stilphca@spsd.org

October 17, 2008

Dear Mr. Jordan,

The assembly this year involving the Harlem Superstars was a success. Your ability to work within our time constraints was greatly appreciated! As with last year, the athletes were entertaining and delivered an important message that was well-received by the 300+ middle schoolers.

We would certainly welcome you and the Harlem Superstars into our school again next year if schedules allow.

Sincerely,

Carrie Stilphen